
PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED FAA DBE GOAL – FY 2021 

WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

In accordance with requirements of the U.S. Department of Transportation as set forth in 49 
C.F.R. Part 26, as amended, the Wyoming Department of Transportation (WYDOT), hereby 
notifies the public that it is recommending the following Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
goal for the applicable construction, professional services, and procurement contracts, beginning 
August 30, 2021 and ending September 30, 2024. 
 
The proposed overall total DBE goal for fiscal year(s) 2021-2024 is .20%. WYDOT is soliciting public 
comment on the DBE program fiscal year goal setting process prior to submission for Federal 
approval. Information pertaining to this goal and a description of how it was selected is available 
for inspection for 30 days following the date of this notice from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m MST at the 
DBE Program’s Office, Wyoming Department of Transportation, 5300 Bishop Blvd., Cheyenne WY 
82009-3340, or may be viewed at WYDOT’s website at:  
 

http://www.dot.state.wy.us/home/business_with_wydot/contractors/Disadvantaged_Business_Enterprise.html 
 

Written comments on this goal will be accepted for thirty (30) calendar days from the date of 
publication of this notice. The comments are for informational purposes only and may be sent to 
the Aviation Planning and Programming Manager, Aeronautics Division, Wyoming Department 
of Transportation, 5300 Bishop Blvd., Cheyenne, WY 82009-3340. 
 


